
La Casa Wind, LLC 

 

DATE: Monday, October 7th, 2024 

TO:   Judge Roach & Stephens County Commissioners  

FROM:  La Casa Wind, LLC (PM: Matthew Johnson, Execution Manager: Jason Hunter) 

SUBJECT:  Pre-construction notice 

 

Judge and Commissioners – please find the below and attached to satisfy the amended Tax 
Abatement Agreement between La Casa Wind, LLC and Stephens County. Per the amended 
agreement, La Casa Wind is requesting an extension to complete the project with an estimated 
Commercial Operation date planned for June 30, 2025. 

Additionally, this communication is intended to serve notice that our crews will plan to begin 
preconstruction activities October 23rd, 2024 which will include tree and brush clearing, the 
establishment of a laydown yard for initial deliveries and a safety check point, as well as final 
surveys before unrestricted construction access begins. Currently, La Casa Wind, LLC 
construction crews are planning for unrestricted construction access on November 18th, 2024. 
These activities are expected to take place under the project reaches commercial operation, 
planned for June 30, 2025.  

For onsite contact throughout the construction process, please coordinate with Jason Hunter; 

Jason Hunter, Execution Manager (Jason.Hunter@nexteraenergy.com) 

Mailing address; 700 Universe Blvd, Juno Beach, FL 33408 

NextEra Energy Renewable Services authorized representative 

Cell: 254-722-8928 

The remaining items required by Section 3.2.(g) of the amended Tax Abatement Agreement, 
including the site plan, use of county roads, haul route will be attached to this communication.  
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